
 

3/13/2013 

To whom it may concern: 

I just became of aware of proposed legislation (SB 578) that concerns the mushroom industry and read 

the draft of the bill. 

My understanding is that time is of the essence in responding to the proposed legislation so I am going 

to keep this brief. Due to the vagueness of the bill and lack of any viable reason to even propose such 

legislation, I am strongly opposed to the passage of this bill. In the face of destruction of habitat and lack 

of bio-diversity leading to a declining industry, it seems that the attention of the legislature would be 

better directed elsewhere at this time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Perry Bergman 

North Bend, OR 

503 830 8920 


